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The Open Source Voting System Technical Advisory Committee (OSVTAC) voted unanimously at
its September 13, 2018 meeting to adopt the following statement.

Statement on Project Manager Hiring

We (OSVTAC) think the Department of Technology and the Department of Elections have done
an excellent job writing the job description for the Senior Technical Project Manager position
for the open source voting project, and we hope that a good pool of candidates applies.

We are particularly concerned that the interview process makes certain that the chosen
candidate has previous experience in managing agile projects, working with open source
projects, and, ideally, writing and evaluating requests for proposals (RFPs). We would be glad to
help in the interview and/or selection process as needed.
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